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Register for afterEgypt Women’s Conference 

You may register online at www.afterEgypt.org.  The conference will be held on 

Friday, December 5, and Saturday, December 6, at First Baptist Church Waco.  Come 

and gather for a weekend of teaching and worship to discover freedom in Jesus by 

finding our identity, satisfaction, and security in God along.  The cost of $15, if paid 

by Tuesday, November 25, includes a shirt, book, journal, food, and entrance to the 

conference.  After Tuesday, November 25, the cost will be $20.  This event is co-

sponsored by Student Life, Spiritual Life, Campus Living and Learning, and Kappa Chi 

Alpha.  For additional information, visit www.afterEgypt.org.  

 

Pretty in Peace Winter Formal Tickets Now on Sale! 

Tickets are now on sale in the SUB for $8.  Pretty in Peace Winter Formal will be held 

on Friday, December 5, 8-11 p.m. at the North Village Community Center.  As we 

celebrate diversity and encouraging unity on our campus, come join the Association 

of Black Students and Alpha Kappa Alpha, as well as many others from the Baylor 

student community, for an evening of music, dancing, and entertainment.  Light 

refreshments will be served.  For additional information, contact 

Maria_Gaston@baylor.edu or A_Robinson@baylor.edu. 

 

Last Chance to Sign up for the Winter Break Outdoor Adventure Trip 

To sign up, contact kenda_herring@baylor.edu before you leave for the Thanksgiving 

break.  The trip will be held on Saturday, January 3, to Saturday, January 10, 2009. 

This trip will be jam packed with skiing, ice climbing, and summiting a 14’er in 

Colorado, and lots of fun.  The cost of $575 includes lift tickets, rentals, gas, food, 

etc.  Participants are responsible for food on the road.  For additional information, 

contact Kenda_Herring@baylor.edu.  

 

Support the Kenya Mission Trip  

Help support the University Baptist Church Team in their mission trip to Kenya by 

purchasing their CD “Christmas for Kenya” online at www.ChristmasforKenya.com.  

The price is $10.  T-shirts will also be on sale for $15.  All proceeds will go towards 

helping this team go to Kenya in December.  For additional information, contact 

Jenne_Blackburn@baylor.edu.  

 

 
 

SUPPORT BAYLOR ATHLETICS 

 

Basketball vs. Jacksonville 

Monday, November 24, 7 p.m., Ferrell Center 

 

Volleyball vs. Nebraska 

Saturday, November 29, 7 p.m., Ferrell Center 

 

Log onto www.BaylorBears.com for all the latest information about Baylor Athletics.   
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Sic' em Bears!  

 

If you have items you would like to see appear in On the Baylor Horizon, submit 

them for consideration by Friday at noon to Student_Life@baylor.edu.  You can find 

the most up-to-date calendar information at http://www.baylor.edu/calendar/. 

View past issues of On the Baylor Horizon at 

http://www.baylor.edu/student_life/index.php?id=34626.  
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